
2151- Having worked as a Civil Engineer and Project Manager for the Corps of 
Engineers, this is critical.  I am retired now but when I was working, we were 
dealing with issues at Bonneville Dam  and Willamette River related to 
companies that just walked away leaving their mess to the American Tax payers.  
I don’t want that same fate for the State of Oregon.

Natalie Richards, PE PMP


